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February 22,2012 E‘ RECEIVED

“Otl-Conservation-Division
Attention: Donna Mull
1623 N. French Street
Hobbs. New Mexico 88240

RE: Madera 24-Federal #2H APL: 30-025-40277

Dear Ms. Mull,

Recently RMR Operating, LLC sent logs along with a 3160-4 Well
“ompletion form for the Madera 24 Federal #2H in Lea County, New
Mexico. We are writing to request the logs and completion information
for the aforementioned well be kept confidential for the time period of one
vear from the date of receipt. If this request is granted please notify Katie
Valencia al Katie/gnedmountainrescurces.com. Thank you for vour

attention to this matter. We greatly appreciate vour time.

Sincerely.
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Tommy W. Folsom
xecutive VP & Director of Exploration and Production
Red Mountain Resources. Inc.
RMR Operating. LLC

ce: Wes Ingram. BLM
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